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What’s on Term 4 

Fri   3 Dec  Year 6 farewell 5.30 pm to 8.00 pm pick up 

Mon   6 Dec  PCYC Cultural Day 

Fri 10 Dec  Student reports handed out 

Tues 14 Dec  End of year assembly 

Thu  16 Dec  Environmental excursion 

       Last day Term 4 

 

2022 

Staff return on Friday, 28 January 

All students return on Tuesday, 1 February 

 

Our last transition to kindergarten day was held last week.  These are some of the fun 

activities children participated in over the five weeks.  We look forward to seeing all our new students start school 

next year.   Congratulations to our latest attendance draw winners. 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

We are still operating under Level 3 restrictions which means we are unable to have 

non essential visitors in the school.  This helps keep our students and staff safe.   

Friday, 3 December will be our Year 6 farewell.  Students should arrive at 5.30 pm and 

be collected by 8.00 pm.  Dinner will be provided by our P&C.  Unfortunately it will be 

the same as last year with only staff and our students attending.  

Our end of year assembly will be on Tuesday, 14 December where awards and 

trophies will be handed out.  Unfortunately parents will not be able to attend under 

current Covid-19 restrictions.  

We are planning an environmental excursion for the last day of term to Hat Head.  

Further information will be sent out soon.  Please keep this day on the calendar as we 

hope all students will attend. 

Our last day for students this term will be Thursday, 16 December 2021. 

News 

Students were rewarded with a 

class party and a movie last week 

as part of our attendance 

encouragement project. 

Every day students attend school 

they receive a ticket which goes into 

the prize draw jar for a weekly draw. 

All these tickets then go into the 

barrel and a lucky winner will be 

drawn at the end of the term to win a 

major prize. 


